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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Harvest time is upon us and this year once again we are looking to support Urban Outreach, a charity that 

we have supported for several years. A representative from Winter Watch came into school today to 

deliver our Harvest assembly. 

 

We appreciate that at the current time donations may not be possible from all families but equally we do 

have a number of families who have asked about the Harvest appeal this year. 

 

Therefore we are asking any family who wishes to make a donation to provide one of the items most in 

need (see over the page for list.)  

Please send all donations by Monday 17th October. Donations will be collected by Urban Outreach on 

Tuesday 18th October.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Mrs Driver 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



        

                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


